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I am writing today in favor of HB2027. I am a 41+ year resident of Bend, Oregon and big time trail user of our
local, state and federal government trails in the Central Oregon and state-wide area. I totally support HB2027 as we
already have rules specific to the Upper Deschutes State Scenic Waterway which prohibit the building of new
bridges. Please keep this regulation in mind as you vote on this bill on May 10 and realize that the Bend Metro Parks
and Recreation District does not care about the river as evidenced by the White Water Park which they constructed
within the Bend City limits and has become a playground for a select few and a eyesore for thousands of Bend
residents. There are already many pedestrians bridges over the Deschutes River, we don’t need another one and
definitely not in the location planned.

Sincerely,
Catharine A. O’Brien
20531 Dorchester West
Bend, Oregon 97702
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